
From: tekah wakefield [mailto   
Sent: 02 September 2021 14:30 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <nationalcasework@dft.gov.uk> 
Cc: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>; Whybrow, Lesley Cllr 
<Lesley.Whybrow@ > 
Subject:  

 
Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
With reference to your email of 18th August 2018 regarding the stopping up of Princes Parade, Hythe, 
Kent, please find below the copy of my original written statement 0028of case) as requested. There 
seems to be much confusion regarding what kind of response was needed to the email of the 18th 
and the written statements requested (as we assume you are requesting duplicates of the ones 
submitted in 2018), some people have sent in duplicate paper copies.  It might be worth clarifying 
what, if anything, people need to do. 
 
Kind regards 
Tekah Barrow 
 
 
With reference to the above case number I am writing to object to the stopping up of Princess Parade. 
 
As a local resident the stopping up of the road will impact upon me, I use the road to park along when 
I meet friends twice a week to run. I enjoy driving along the road on nice evenings, parking up and 
enjoying the scenery, I see no reason why this should be taken away from me, the seafront is there 
for the community to enjoy, I am concerned about the costs involved in stopping up the road, a project 
that will incur costs, but produce nothing financial in return.  
 
The canal and surrounding area will be disrupted by building work whilst the road is stopped up. I am 
concerned that the stopping up will force more traffic into the main A249, which is already busy and 
has many parked cars either side.  
 
I can see absolutely no benefit to the stopping up of princess parade, a road I have enjoyed using for 
over 40 years. I urge you not to take this facility away from local residents. 
 
Mrs T Barrow 
Hythe, Kent  
 

 




